
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Dear Candidate, 
 

Thank you for your interest in Astrea Academy Sheffield, within the Primary phase. 
 

Astrea Academy Sheffield has been on an exciting journey as a newly opened free school in 2018 and continues 
to work hard to establish high quality teaching and learning throughout school and across all areas of 
the curriculum. We have been growing a year group at a time and have now reached the stage where we will 
have our first Year 6 cohort in September 2024.  
 

We were pleased to be recognized as a “Good” school by Ofsted in 2022. Astrea Academy Sheffield is an all 
through 3-18 Academy which operates over two separate sites. This position will be based purely in the 
Primary phase. We are situated just north of Sheffield’s city centre, in Burngreave. The area has a high 
deprivation index and is cultural and linguistically very diverse. The school works very closely with its local 
community and we have supportive parents who attend and assist with school events. We are looking to 
strengthen our current team to continue to drive school improvement and strive for the best outcomes for all 
children. 
 

We are looking for talented, knowledgeable, and committed team members who can demonstrate high 
aspirations for all our children along with the enthusiasm and resilience to support all aspects of a child’s 
education. The successful candidate will have the opportunity to work in a supportive, professional learning 
community that seeks excellence and play a key part in the next step of our journey. 
 

We believe strongly in building our children’s aspirations and helping them to become confident learners so 
they can build on their successes each year and achieve their full potential. We use the Astrea Values; 
tenacity, scholarship and curiosity to help build children’s life skills and prepare them fully for secondary school. 
This is complemented by two specific school values of respect and responsibility.  
 

All staff are committed to providing the very best for all children. Teamwork is a strong part of our ethos, with a 
supportive and nurturing staff and a culture of continual improvement in all that we do. We are an 
inclusive school and work hard to ensure all our children are well supported in making progress appropriate to 
their needs.  
 

Those we recruit should demonstrate that they share our values, have the child at the centre of everything they 
do, are highly motivated to work with colleagues to continuously develop their skills, pursue 
professional excellence and are committed to providing the highest standards consistently. If you feel that you 
can support our ethos, we would be delighted to receive your application.  
 

 
Rachel Flemming   
Co Principal – Primary Phase   
 

Please visit our website for further details on our vibrant and diverse school 

https://astreasheffield.org/vision-p/

